LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF MERRIMAC
PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Zoning By-Laws of the Town of Merrimac and Chapter 40A of the
Massachusetrs General Laws, the Merrimac Planning Board will hold a Public ITeating on
Aptil 14, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at Merrimac T'own Hall, 2 School Stieet on a proposed
amendment to the Zoning By-Taws of the T'own of Merrimac for Spring 2025 Town
Meeting. The proposed amendment is to create a new By-Law pertaining to Battery Energy
Storage Systems, with associated definitions.

A copy of the zoning amendment 1s available for review at the Planning Board Office, Town
Hall by calling the office at 978-346-7832 o1 by email at planbd@townofmertimac.com to
make an appointment to view same. All interested partes are invited to comment in writing
or present any relevant information for the Board's consideration duting the public hearing.

David Cressman
Chair

Publish Dates:
March 31, 2025
April 7, 2025



